
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

New Lothrop Area Public Schools Name Two Candidates for 
Second Round Interviews for Superintendency 

 

New Lothrop, MI – The New Lothrop Area Public Schools Board of Education has scheduled the 
following candidates for second round interviews: 

Monday, May 12th 

5:00 p.m. - Andrew Severn, M.Ed., Principal (JH/SH), New Lothrop Area Public Schools 

6:30 p.m. - Jay Larner, M.Ed., Asst. Superintendent, Mattawan Consolidated Schools 

 

The Board of Education invites parents, family members, community members, and district staff 
members to attend the interviews.  Forms will be available to provide feedback about candidates 
to the Board of Education.  All interviews will be held in the High School Library located at 9285 
Easton Road, New Lothrop, MI 48460.   

# # # 

Contact: Rich Ramsey 
Executive Search Servies 

supt1rich@aol.com 

AUG. 18, 2023 


